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You don't often get email from happysandy1967@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear BVRA, James Bunten, Chichester Harbour Conservancy

Many thanks for your email.  I am unfortunately not well enough to attend the Public
Enquiry.  We have objected before and you need to push this through very carefully.  This
area is within the Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty.  If one area of Outstanding Natural
Beauty is allowed development this will open the gateway for future developments within
these designated areas of outstanding natural beauty.  PLEASE BE AWARE, the
Chichester Harbour Conservancy has spent a great deal of money on providing cycle paths
and foot-paths in all of the areas around Westlands Fields.  The Harbour Conservancy are
also very concerned about the effects on wildlife in the area right now, which needs to be
taken into consideration, and by copying in the Harbour Conservancy to this email I would
very much like a member of the Conservancy to also, if they feel fit, attend the enquiry.

The public and inhabitants of the area have not been kept well informed about this matter
in order for them to significantly represent opposition to this development being passed.
This development is not in the public interest and a recent development of 150 houses not
far away has now been approved.  This development would significantly adversely affect
the local school and in particular would cause an unnecessary danger to small children at
the primary school located opposite the entrance identified for development. 

Please see attached earlier correspondence I have sent in this matter.  This is an abuse of
powers to use the Compulsory Purchase Order to push through this development.  I would
like my letter to be read out at the enquiry is there is an opportunity for this to be read and
considered at the enquiry.

Yours faithfully

Sandra Vernon

On Fri, Jul 12, 2024 at 7:07 PM <bvra@postpro.net> wrote:



Crooked Lane CPO ( Compulsory Purchase Order ) Public Inquiry

You might remember the controversy over the use of the farm track opposite the Primary
School to access the field beyond for a development of 15 Social rent houses. The
developer did not own, or have a Right of Way to use the track. Many of you objected to
the scheme.

Now many years later CDC is using a CPO to try and gain control of the track.

The Public Inquiry starts on 6th August at 10am initially for 3 days

Venue : University of Chichester, College Lane, PO19 6PE

For a CPO to be used it has to meet two main points.

Is there a compelling case, and is it in the public interest.

Now that Birdham has a development of 150 houses approved, is there a compelling case
for more ?

Creating what could be a dangerous road junction opposite the school entrance, probably
is not in the public interest especially if you have children.

If you wish to speak at the inquiry, anybody will be able to do so, but it is best to send a
copy of what you wish to say to the inspector by 16th July his details are

JAMES.BUNTEN@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

All documents relevant to this enquiry are on this site :

https://www.chichester.gov.uk/article/37703/Birdham-Compulsory-Purchase-Order

Try and drop in even for a short time, as always the inspector will notice public interest.

BVRA  Committee



Dear Mrs Elizabeth Hamilton 
 
Regarding the Compulsory Purchase Order of the Farm Track opposite the 
Birdham Primary School 
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